Janet Mason

From: Kathy Connelly

Sent: Tuesday, November 29, 2016 11:44 AM
To: Janet Mason

Subject: RE: Quick & Easy Shell, Apache Junction

Include this email in the packet. Thanks.

ke

From: Janet Mason

Sent: Tuesday, November 29, 2016 11:40 AM

To: Kathy Connelly

Subject: FW: Quick & Easy Shell, Apache Junction

fyi

Joww Masow

Deputy City Clerk

City of Apache Junction

300 E. Superstition Boulevard
Apache Junction, AZ 85119
(480) 474-5068
jmason@aijcity.net

From: Margie Stacy [mailto:Margie.Stacy@azliquor.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, November 29, 2016 10:37 AM

To: Janet Mason <jmason@aijcity.net>

Subject: RE: Quick & Easy Shell, Apache Junction

Hi Janet,

Application is still pending with us and your request for extension of time has been granted and I have
filed it with the application.

Thank you,

Margie Stacy
Custamer Sewice Representative
(nizona Depantment of Liguon Licenses & Control




From: Janet Mason [mailto:jmason@ajcity.net]
Sent: Tuesday, November 29, 2016 10:07 AM
To: Margie Stacy <Margie.Stacy@azliguor.gov>
Subject: RE: Quick & Easy Shell, Apache Junction

Has the extension been granted or is it still pending?

Jaww Masow

Deputy City Clerk

City of Apache Junction

300 E. Superstition Boulevard
Apache Junction, AZ 85119
(480) 474-5068
jmason@ajcity.net

From: Margie Stacy [mailto:Margie.Stacy@azliquor.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, November 29, 2016 9:23 AM

To: Janet Mason <jmason@ajcity.net>

Subject: RE: Quick & Easy Shell, Apache Junction

Good Morning Janet,
I have received the extension of time notice.

Thank you,

Margie Stacy
Custamer Sexvice Representative
(Wizona Depantment of Liguar Licenses & Cantrol

From: Aimee Rodriguez

Sent: Monday, November 28, 2016 10:27 AM
To: Margie Stacy <Margie.Stacy@azliquor.gov>
Subject: FW: Quick & Easy Shell, Apache Junction

Hey Margie,
I believe this is for license 10113286 agent Rajkamal Gill




Ammee.Rodriguez@azhquor.gov

From: Janet Mason [mailto:imason@ajcity.net]

Sent: Monday, November 28, 2016 10:16 AM

To: Aimee Rodriguez <Aimee.Rodriguez@azliguor.gov>
Cc: Kathy Connelly <kconnelly@ajcity.net>

Subject: Quick & Easy Shell, Apache Junction

Aimee:

We are having to continue the public hearing for Quick & Easy Shell from December 6 as they have not paid their public
hearing fee. They were reminded by telephone and did not comply. We do not have another general business meeting
until January 17 which is after the 60 days. Can you please extend this application to January 20, 2017? Please reply as
soon as possible. Thanks.

Jownw Masown

Deputy City Clerk

City of Apache Junction

300 E. Superstition Boulevard
Apache Junction, AZ 85119
(480) 474-5068
jmason@aijcity.net
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